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Comments: | am incredibly disappointed in the USFS for allowing this corporate conglomerate to destroy the
character and environment of a lake that we all cherish so deeply. Not only are they allowing this egregious
development but they are letting the business developers bend the rules that we as lessees are all required to
obey. Additionally, it is terrible that the access to this treasure is being limited to only those who can afford luxury
resort lodging-which is exponentially more expensive than the campground and current lodge. If the USFS cares
about accessibility and environmental protection, they must block this Special Interest Permit in the name of
public interest. Don't let this be another example of our beautiful wilderness falling to corporate greed.



